

Tên: .....

Week: 37

Lớp: S5...

Từ vựng HW: .....

Ngày giao bài: Thứ ..., ngày .../....

Đọc HW: .....

Ngày nộp bài: Thứ ..., ngày .../....



## Skill Builder - Reading & Writing

### A. THEORY: EXTRA VOCABULARY

Con bấm vào link/code để nghe và đọc lại từ vựng nhé:

[https://soundcloud.com/ms-chi-english/s5\\_viet-w37\\_skill](https://soundcloud.com/ms-chi-english/s5_viet-w37_skill)



| No. | Words/Phrases                       | Meanings              | No. | Words/Phrases              | Meanings                     |
|-----|-------------------------------------|-----------------------|-----|----------------------------|------------------------------|
| 1   | <b>once upon a time</b><br>(phr)    | ngày xưa ngày xưa     | 7   | <b>blind</b> (adj)         | mù, không thấy gì            |
| 2   | <b>witch</b> (n)                    | mụ phù thủy           | 8   | <b>send sb off</b> (phr.v) | đưa / đuổi ai đó đi nơi khác |
| 3   | <b>in return</b> (phr)              | đổi lại               | 9   | <b>thorn</b> (n)           | gai (trên cây)               |
| 4   | <b>take sb away</b><br>(phr.v)      | bắt / mang ai đó đi   | 10  | <b>scratch</b> (v)         | cào xước, làm xước           |
| 5   | <b>lock sb away</b><br>(phr.v)      | nhốt / giam ai đó lại | 11  | <b>wander</b> (v)          | đi lang thang                |
| 6   | <b>let down one's hair</b><br>(phr) | thả tóc xuống         | 12  | <b>tear</b> (n)            | giọt nước mắt                |

*\*Note: n = noun: danh từ; v = verb: động từ; phr.v = phrasal verb: cụm động từ; adj = adjective: tính từ; sb = somebody: ai đó; phr = phrase: cụm từ.*

### B. CLASSWORK



## Rapunzel

Once upon a time, there lived a man and his wife. Their house was next door to a witch who had a beautiful garden. The wife wanted to eat the lettuces in the witch's garden.

One day, the husband decided to steal some of the lettuces for his wife but the witch caught him. The witch told the husband that he must give his baby to her in return for the lettuces. The man was so scared that he agreed.

The witch took the little girl away and named her Rapunzel. The witch locked Rapunzel away in a tower in the middle of the forest. There, Rapunzel's golden hair grew longer





and longer. The witch visited Rapunzel and would call her to let down her hair and the witch would climb up.

A handsome prince found the tower in the forest. He



### Rapunzel

watched the witch come to the tower and climb Rapunzel's hair. The prince waited for the witch to leave. Then, he climbed up the tower using Rapunzel's hair. The prince visited Rapunzel every day.

The witch found out and she was angry so she made a plan. She cut Rapunzel's hair and

sent her off into the forest. The witch tricked the prince and threw him out of the tower. The prince fell on some thorns and scratched his eyes. This made him blind. He wandered in the forest for a long time.

One day, the prince heard Rapunzel singing in the forest.

Rapunzel saw it was her prince and she cried with happiness. Her tears touched his eyes and he could see again. They lived happily ever after in his kingdom.



## SKILL BUILDER: READING

### I. Read the story and answer the questions.

1. What did the wife want to eat from the witch's garden?

- A. Some apples and pears
- B. Some lettuces
- C. Some carrots and potatoes

2. How did the prince get into the tower to visit Rapunzel?

- A. He broke down the door.
- B. He climbed up a ladder.
- C. He climbed up Rapunzel's hair.

3. Number the events from 1-4 to show the order in which they happen in the story. The first one has been done for you.

..... A man and his wife lived next door to a witch.

..... The witch tricked the prince and threw him out of the tower.

..... The witch locked Rapunzel in a tower in the forest.

..... Rapunzel's tears touched the prince's eyes and he could see again.

4. Find and copy one word from the story which means "walked around without knowing where you are going".

→ .....

### 5. Draw three lines to complete the sentences.

|               |
|---------------|
| Rapunzel...   |
| The prince... |
| The witch...  |

|                                          |
|------------------------------------------|
| could not find the way in the forest.    |
| became angry and did something bad.      |
| cried happy tears and helped the prince. |

### 6. Fill in the missing word.

The prince waited for the witch to ..... before he climbed up the tower.

### II. Answer the questions in full sentences.

0. *What did the witch's garden have in it?*

→ The witch had a garden with lettuces in it.

1. *Why did the man give his baby to the witch?*

→ He gave his baby to the witch because he was so ..... and he had stolen ..... from her garden.

2. *What did the witch do when she visited Rapunzel in the tower?*

→ She called Rapunzel to ..... and then climbed up.

3. *What did the prince do after he watched the witch climb the tower?*

→ He ..... and then climbed up himself.

4. *What happened to the prince's eyes when he fell on the thorns?*

→ The thorns ..... his eyes and this .....

5. *How did Rapunzel feel when she saw the prince in the forest?*

→ .....

## SKILL BUILDER: WRITING

### Write about Rapunzel.

#### I. Writing checklist

| Section    | What to include                           | Useful language                                           |
|------------|-------------------------------------------|-----------------------------------------------------------|
| Appearance | Describe how Rapunzel looks and her hair  | She has long golden hair... / She looks pretty...         |
| Talent     | Write about her special ability           | She can sing beautifully... / She is good at singing...   |
| Feelings   | Describe how she feels alone in the tower | She feels lonely... / She is sad because...               |
| Dreams     | Write about what she wants                | She wants to leave the tower... / Her biggest dream is... |

#### II. Model text

Rapunzel is a beautiful girl. She has very long golden hair. She lives alone in a tall tower in the middle of the forest. Rapunzel can sing beautifully. Her voice is sweet and soft.

She feels very lonely in the tower. She wants to leave and see the world outside.  
Her biggest dream is to be free and find someone who loves her.

### III. Write about Rapunzel.

- Include:

- what Rapunzel looks like and what colour her hair is
- what special talent she has and whether she can sing
- how she feels when she is alone in the tower
- whether she wants to leave the tower
- what her biggest dream is

- Use the checklist and questions below to help you.

## C. HOMEWORK

### VOCABULARY (16 questions)

I. Con học nghĩa, phát âm và chép từ ở mục A. THEORY: EXTRA VOCABULARY (trang 1) một dòng vào vở.

II. Match the words/phrases with the correct meanings.

- |                     |                                                                                      |
|---------------------|--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|
| <del>0. thorn</del> | A. to walk around slowly without a clear direction                                   |
| 1. scratch          | <del>B. a sharp pointed part on the stem of some plants, like a rose</del>           |
| 2. wander           | C. a green leafy vegetable that is often eaten in salads                             |
| 3. tear             | D. to make a thin cut or mark on a surface with something sharp                      |
| 4. lettuce          | E. a small drop of salty liquid from your eyes, usually when showing strong emotions |
| 5. in return        | F. as a way of paying back for something you have received                           |

Your answers:

|              |           |           |           |           |           |
|--------------|-----------|-----------|-----------|-----------|-----------|
| 0 - <u>B</u> | 1 - ..... | 2 - ..... | 3 - ..... | 4 - ..... | 5 - ..... |
|--------------|-----------|-----------|-----------|-----------|-----------|

III. Fill the given words/phrases in the blanks.

|                             |              |                 |               |
|-----------------------------|--------------|-----------------|---------------|
| <del>Once upon a time</del> | sent her off | blind           | wandered      |
| let down her hair           | in return    | scratched       | tears         |
| thorns                      | lettuce      | locked her away | took her away |

(0) Once upon a time, a man and his wife lived next door to a witch. The man stole a (1) ..... from the witch's beautiful garden for his wife. The witch caught him and told him he must give his baby to her (2) ..... for the lettuce. The witch (3) ..... from her family and named her Rapunzel. Then she (4) ..... in a tall tower in the forest. Every time the witch visited, she called Rapunzel to (5) ..... so she could climb up. One day, a prince found the tower and visited Rapunzel every day. When the witch found out, she cut Rapunzel's hair and (6) ..... into the forest. She also tricked the prince and threw him out of the tower. He fell on some (7) ..... which (8) ..... his eyes and made him (9) ..... He (10) ..... in the forest for a long time.

One day, he heard Rapunzel singing. She cried happy (11) ..... and her tears touched his eyes and he could see again.

## READING PRACTICE (10 questions)

Read the story about Rapunzel (page 1-2) again.



### I. Find and correct the mistakes in each sentence.

0. The man stole some flowers from the witch's garden.

→ ..... lettuces .....

1. The witch took the little girl away and named her Rose.

→ .....

2. The witch locked Rapunzel away in a house in the middle of the forest.

→ .....

3. The witch visited Rapunzel and climbed up using her hands.

→ .....

4. When the witch found out about the prince, she sent the prince off into the forest.

→ .....

5. Rapunzel and the prince lived happily ever after in his castle.

→ .....

### II. Write ONE word in each gap.

0. The man stole some lettuces for his wife but the witch caught him.

1. The witch told the man he must give his ..... to her in return for the  
lettuces.

2. The witch took the ..... girl away and named her Rapunzel.

3. The prince ..... for the witch to leave before he climbed up the tower.

4. The prince fell on some thorns and they scratched his eyes and made him .....

5. Rapunzel cried with happiness and her tears touched the prince's .....  
and he could see again.